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HOOK UP WITH CASH ON CAMPUS .

Have you heard the news? We've just opened up two new Teller 2
locations. One in the Texas Union and one in Jester Center on

the University of Texas campus.

Students and facility can enjoy the convenience of Teller 2 with-
out leaving campus. And since Teller 2 is part of Pulse, a grow-
ing statewide network of automatic tellers, students and facility
can take advantage of these locations even if they have an out-
of-town account. So if they happen to be a automatic teller card
holder they can take advantage of Teller 2 on campus or around the

state if their financial institution is a member of Pulse.

First City is reaching further.- doing more for those who bank
with us and even those who don't. We're the first to offer Pulse

throughout the state and the first on campus.

Be sure and look for the newspaper ads that will begin:the fourth

of May.

Remember . . . Teller 2 and Hook'em Horns no place but Texas.
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SOMEONE SPECIAL . .

First City Banker is proud to announce that Grindl.Carrington was
voted "Most Outstanding" VOE student in the Austin Independent
School Disfrict. Grindl was 1 .or 45 students nominated for this
prestigious award. Grindl has been employed at First City, as an
assistant file clerk in the Trust Department, for nearly a year.

CONGRATULATTIONS !1!!




ACTION FOR SURVIVAL

CPR . . . what is it? CPR (Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation) is the only
way to save the life of someone whose heart has stopped. Basic CPR is
a simple procedure, as simple as A-B-C, Airway, Breathing and Circulation.
To learn it properly, you should take a CPR class. It is advised that

one member of every family participate in a CPR class.

First City Bank offered to you in mid April a CPR class and the response
was overwhelming. Twenty-five were able to attend the class, which was
conducted by the Texas Nurse Association. We hope to offer another CPR

course in the near future.

First City Bank is proud to offer a course that is so informative and
worthwhile to you the employee. We hope in the future to offer other

classes that you can take advantage of.
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MOVING ANYONE?

In case you haven't looked around the bank lately, some departments
have relocated their offices. Lots of dust has been flying on several
floors . . . due to department expansion or to ready the space for a

department transfer.

Accounting is now located on the 6th floor and this new area gives them
the added space they've needed. Customer Support is now located on

the 4th floor - which is convenient to Data Processing. Marketing has
increased in size and has moved to their spacious offices located on
the 10th floor. Personnel is undergoing an expansion and the Vault
recently had a facelift which gives their area more growing room. A
new department has been added to the 7th floor - Credit Administration

which is headed by Melvin Guidry.

If you have the time stop by one these areas . . . you can probably

talk them into showing you around.



MAY BIRTHDAY'S

Jaime Gonzales
Barbara Caver
Billie Griffin
Joan Lusk

Steve Schiurring
Michelle Moheet
Janie Bartsch
Patricia Uresti
Charlotte Sansom
Debbie Hudson
Charles Keller
Jim Littlefield
Jeff Brower
David Cummings
Normagene Poole
Harold Roeglin

Virginia Space-~Jellison

Danna Hope
Cindy Olson
Paralee Sanders
Cindy Gatlin
Bruce Waggoner
Robin Wilson
Mark Bruzzese

COURSES OF INTEREST

Training

May 4th - 5th
May l1th

May 20th

May 20th

May 25th - 26th

5-16

5-19
5-20
5-21

5-22

5-23
5-24
5-25
5-28
5-29
5-30

5-31

Jack Conner
Sandra Hennig
Ron Johnson
Ricky Thompson
Sheryl Newman
Laurie Davis
John Diaz

Gail Hess
Laurie Meyers
Gregg Kazak
Robert Kainer
Kathy Stone
Gennell Guyton
Mary Ann Heine
Arthur Rankin
Jennifer Anderson
Julie Dodd
Brenda Kruse
Jane McCommas
Kim Whitt
Lauretta Rock
JoAnn Kunde
Larry Johnson
Donna Cearley
Carmen Chronis
Vicki Houston
Karen Sorenson

MOTHER'S DAY is May 9th.
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!

courses for May will be as follows:

Effective Presentations

Telephone Etiquette

Time Management - Exempt (8:30 a.m.)

Time Management - Non-Exempt (1:00 p.m.)
Customer Relations (8:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.)

Please complete a registration form for each participant per course

selected and return to Abbie Daly no later than May 3,

1982,

Should you have questions or need additional information, just call

Abbie at ext.

4682.

TIDBITS .
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New Arrivals - Congratulations to Hazel Williams on the birth of her son.

Jonathan was born on April 1 and weighed only 7 lbs.

Carol Childress is

the proud mother of a baby girl born on April 12, Kelly Page weighed 8 1lbs

8 oz at birth.

Congratulations
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Longratulgtions ate 1 older Lor the lollowing people who completed
their training courses during April,.

EFFECTIVE TIME MANAGEMENT

Sharon Adamcik
Ann Alfaro
David Ballew
Candace Chapman
Jack Conner
Ralph Custer
Keith Doran
Elizabeth Hernandez
Beverly Hunter
Jennie Jellison,
John Jett
Brenda Kruse
Karl Kuykendall
Kendra McMains
Nicki Meeks
Mark Monroe
Janet Stoeltje
Bobbie Collins

WELCOME.

Mary Bertha Espinosa
Lori Geddes - Teller

Teresa Opperman
Jan Barfield
Don Bartko

Rose Calhoun
Danny Coleman
Ray Hudson
Rhonda Kelly
Tim Lear

Ken Matthews
Diana Rogers
Carolyn Wilson
Carol Zimmet
Shirley Roberts
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CUSTOMER RELATIONS

Laurie Davis
Peggy Heckel
Lionell Johnson
Joann Kunde
Linda Lahay
Joanne Melton
Michelle Melton
Michelle Moheet
Diana Rogers
Mary Rutherford
Angela Taylor
Kim Whitt
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NUMBER SKILLS

Alonzo Blankenship

Barbara Caver
Carmen Chronis
Judi Flint
Mary Ann Heine
Carol Johnson
Janie Meyers
Barbara Peters
Debby Stoclton
Cindy Strong
Beatrice Amaya

We would like to welcome the following
new employees to First City Bank:

— Accounting

Dennis Gillespie — Data Processing
Rosaree Keopsel - Accounting
Patricia Miller - Regional Banking
Elna Shelby - Item Processing
Kristine Thorson - Teller

Harvey Winn - Mail Room

Sharon Bagg - Communications

Scott Coll - Teller Operations
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REMINDER .

Christopher Goldman -

elleg.
perations

Sharon Goodwin - Personnel
Eugene Harper - Parking Garage
Beverly Hunter - Credit Cards
Christine Mangiantini - Data

Terri Hart - Item Processing
William Parker - Item Processing
Elza Palaez - Item Processing

Shirley Roberts - Com. Lend. ITI
Lori Spence - Corp Trust

Marilyn Stark - Programming
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At the last Board of Directors meeting Tim Jarvis was promoted to
Operations Officer; Jo True to Vice President and Credit Card

Manager, heading the Credit Card Department; and Glenda Lane joins
our bank as Consumer Loan Officer.

Congratulations to all of you!

The bank will be closed on Monday, May 3lst, in

observance of Memorial Day.




